
 

 

 

YEAR SIX 
N E W S L E T T E R 

News updates from Sheringham Community Primary School & Nursery 

Be all that you can be… 

  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

• High School 

Admissions 

• Children in Need 17/11/23 

• Carol Concert 

5/12/23 

• Christmas lunch 12/12/23 

• Christmas Party 13/12/23 

• Christmas Fair – 15/12/23 

• Finish for Christmas  

2.30pm 20/12/23 

• Return to school 4/1/24 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

KEY DIARY DATES 
  

• High School 

Admissions 

• Children in Need 

17/11/23 

• Carol Concert 

5/12/23 

• Christmas lunch 

12/12/23 

• Christmas Party 

13/12/23 

• Christmas Fair – 

15/12/23 

• Finish for Christmas  

2.30pm 20/12/23 

• Return to school 4/1/24 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

Autumn 2 Topics 

 
  English: The Last Wild, By Piers Torday 

 

  Maths:  Fractions  

 
  Science:  Evolution and Inheritance 

 
  Geography - Antarctica 

 

  RE: How and why does religion bring peace and conflict? 
 
  French:  School subjects 

 
  Computing:  Teach computing - Programming 

 
  Art:  Portraits 

 

  PSHE:  How can we keep healthy as we grow? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

General News 

We hope everyone had a lovely half term. It was lovely to meet and talk to you all during parent 

consultation week.  The children have settled and worked really well in the first half term and we 
look forward to more of the same.   

 
Swimming will continue for this half term in the same way it has done previously. 
The first week back will be group 4, followed by groups 1,2,3.   

 
Snacks: We encourage the children to have healthy snack at playtimes for example fruit, 

vegetables or cereal bars.  This does not include chocolate or crisps. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merits:  In order for children to receive their weekly merit we expect them to: 

• Read at least 3 times a week with an adult signing their reading record 

• Complete 30 minutes of maths whizz and gain at least 3 progressions 

• Complete their homework task will be given out on a Wednesday, to be handed back in the 

following Tuesday. This will be stuck in homework books and available on Google Classroom.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Be all that you can be… 

 


